
Guam dance floors are off limits

 
Your dancing shoes will be collecting some dust for a while according to the Guam Pacific Daily News. Readers
who remember the 1982 movie: Footloose, may recall it was about a local town that advised against dancing.
 

 
But, unlike the movie, this is real. Island visitors and everyone else are all being advised against taking to the
dance floor.
 



For the purpose of ensuring public safety, The Department of Public Health and Social Services has recently
released its official guidance for eating and drinking establishments, which actually include Island bars and taverns,
under Pandemic Condition of Readiness 3. This official guidance took effect Wednesday, February 23, 2021.
 

This action was timed less than eight hours before bars and taverns on the island could reopen on Wednesday
evening. This guidance is a precaution after an extended mandatory closure of these types of establishments since
August 2020, due to the spike in COVID-19 cases.
 



 
Floor Covering Media publishes

press releases called Flooring Updates.
 

 

 

 
Floor Covering Media is
a social media network.

 



 
Retrieve timely, objective news and

information at https://www.floorsearch.info.

https://www.floorsearch.info

